Costa Mesa Pop Warner and Cheer are celebrated with Mayor's Award

Several young members of the community packed into the City Council chambers on Tuesday to be honored with the Mayor's Award.



Members of the Costa Mesa Pop Warner and Cheer teams posed with city officials for photos and received praise from the mayor and coaches. The Pop Warner team was the winner of the Orange Empire Conference Championship.

Each council meeting, a recipient of the community receives a Mayor's Award. Stay tuned for the next award.